
 

 

Monday 18th March: Red Envelope Week begins  
Monday 18th March: FOBs meeting to plan Bexfest 7.30pm 
Wednesday 20th March: Parents’ Evening Reception to Year 6 
Friday 22nd March: Year 2 Assembly 9am (all Y2 parents invited) 

Monday 25th March: Y5 Easter Experience (KMC)  
Wednesday 27th March: Links to update your Scopay account sent 
out.* 
Thursday 28th March: Break up for Easter   
Monday 15th April: Children return  
Tuesday 17th April: Clubs open for booking 
Friday 26th April: Quiz night/Gin tasting (Y6) 
Wednesday 1st to Friday 3rd May: Y4 & Y5 Residential 
Friday 10th May: Year 5 Assembly 9am (all Y5 parents invited) 
Friday 10th May: KS1 May Day Celebrations 
Monday 13th May: Year 6 SATs begin 
Friday 17th May: Year 1 Assembly (all Y1 parents invited)  

Friday 17th May: FOBS BEXFEST –(ALL YEAR GROUPS)  
Tuesday 21st May: Year 3 visit to Chester Zoo* 
Wednesday 22nd May: RMBRH visit to Lower Moss Wood 
Thursday 23rd May: RRR visit to Lower Moss Wood 
Friday 24th May: Year 6 Assembly 9am (all Y6 parents invited) 
Friday 24th May: Break up for half term 
Monday 3rd June: INSET day (nursery and school closed) 
Tuesday 4th June: Children return  
Friday 14th June: Reception Assembly (All Reception parents 
invited)* 
Friday 21st June: Sports Day refreshments – Juniors (Y3) / Infants 
(Rec)  

Thursday 27th June: Reception Forest School (on school grounds)* 
Friday 5th July: FOBS Summer Disco  (Y2 organising)  
Friday 19th July: Break up for summer 
Monday 22nd & Tuesday 23rd July: INSET days 

Parents’ Evening: This Wednesday is our Parents’ Evening. A reminder that sessions between 1.20 and 3pm (3.10 finish) are 
online. The links to access this appointment will be sent out tomorrow. All sessions between 3.40 and 6.50pm are face to face 
and in your child’s classroom. Please enter the school through the main entrance and we will be around to direct you if 
needed. 
FOBs meeting: There is a FOBs meeting tonight in the staff room at 7.30pm. This is to plan the Bexfest which will be held on 
Friday 17th May. Everyone is welcome! 
Scopay Update: You will receive a link to update your details on the 27th March- please look out for this. You will only have to 
do this once so please do this as soon as you can. If you have any questions, please submit them on this form.  
Housepoints: Mandela can wear one item of blue clothing (any type of blue) this Friday.   
Year 2 Assembly: We’re looking forward to seeing lots of Year 2 parents at this week’s assembly. It will commence at 9am. 
Please enter through the main entrance.  
Easter Holiday Club: From today you can book spaces on our Easter holiday club. There are lots of 
fun activities planned and the children also get lots of time to play outside and with the games 
inside. If your child attends please bring a packed lunch and drink for them and drop them off at the Dawn to Dusk door in 
the main hall.  

Open Afternoon: We hope all parents who were able to attend our open afternoon last Friday enjoyed it.  We have had some 
wonderful feedback from parents who enjoyed seeing thier children’s work in advance of parents’ evening this week.  They 
also enjoyed the excellent talk from Sarah Clark who was able to give advice on how to deal with their children’s ‘big 
emotions’ and the importance of listening. A huge thank you to Sarah Clark for her informative talk.  

Toybox Charity 
Pippa Mckeating, Pippa’s Nonna & Jessica Lowe raised £160 
through a cake, craft and a bric a brac 
sale at St Cross Church in aid of Toybox. 
The money raised will give 5 
Guatemalan street children the dignity 
of a birth certificate and the chance of 
getting the support they need. Thank 
you to all the parents, friends and 
children that supported the event! Total 
money raised at the event £1024 which 
will support 32 children in total. 

Red Envelope Week 
This week is our annual ‘Red Envelope Week’. It 
was originally suggested for parents who don’t 
always have the time to help at FOBs fundraising 
events, but wanted the opportunity to contribute in other 
ways, such as being able to make a financial donation to the 
school. Please see the letter attached to the red envelope 
sent home last week - if you wish to make 
a donation, please return it in the 
envelope. The class which brings back the 
most envelopes will have an afternoon 
tea with Mrs Armstrong and Mrs Sach.  

Autism Awareness Week- WC Monday 25th 
March 
Next week is Autism Awareness week and we 
are going to mark this with an assembly on 
Monday. We’ll be reading the fantastic new 
book by Christine McGuinness and watching 
an autism society video about a child with autism. 

 Happy Birthday  

A very happy birthday to George! Thank 
you for the birthday book for your class. 
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